
A Decade of Growth: BFA’s 10th Anniversary
As 2024 comes to a close, we reflect on a decade of progress and growth. Our 10th 
anniversary is a milestone made possible by the trust and collaboration of our incredible 
clients, colleagues, and friends.

Thank you for being with us every step of the way. Wishing you a joyful holiday season 
and a new year filled with health, success, and opportunity.

Please enjoy a special video message from BFA here.
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